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CLC Hong Kong Limited 
907 Hart Avenue Plaza, 5-9A Hart Avenue, Tsim Sha Tsui,  

Kowloon, Hong Kong  
TEL: 00852 3342 3561 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division  
1435 Oakland Mills Road Columbia, 
MD 21046 
 
SUBJECT:Class II Permissive Charge for FCC ID:Y7WPLUMK100 
 
  The product:GSM MOBILE PHONE, has been granted by FCC dated 03/22/2011, 
FCC ID: Y7WPLUMK100.Now we, CLC Hong Kong Limited, would like to add HAC 
assessment for the authorized equipment,and no modification is performed.  
 
We would like to certify the additional of certified FCC ID: Y7WPLUMK100 as a Class 
II Permissive Change in this device. 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
 

Signatory  
 
Contact Person: Sam Hussain 
TEL: 00852 3342 3561 
E-mail: info@lamex-telecom.com 


